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   The Prevent Child Abuse, Scott County Council, Inc., will be hosting the Empowering Families
Workshop on Saturday, March 14, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.
     This free workshop for parents and caregivers will focus on child development and healthy
growth from the womb through the toddler years. There will be a free lunch and the workshop is
free. Childcare will be provided.
     The workshop will be held at the First Southern Baptist Church, located at 899 W. McClain
Avenue in Scottsburg.
  Registration deadline is Thursday, March 12, by calling Michelle Korty at 752-2837, ext. 1857.
     The secret to great parenting is knowing as much information about what to expect form
each age and stage and how to help them grow and develop into the healthiest child possible.  

 1 / 1


